
October 18, 2022 
 

The following applicants have applied for an operator’s license for the license year 
2022-2024 and have been recommended for approval based on their record check by 
the police department: 
 
Ahlborn Noah J. 317 E. Fifteenth St. Kaukauna 

Hiles Catherine R. 1346 W. Second St. Appleton 

Wettstein Danielle R. 315 S. Walnut St. Kimberly 

 


